MINISTERIAL RELIEF BENEFITS

QUESTION:  Who is eligible to receive Ministerial Relief Benefits?
ANSWER:  Widows and Widowers of deceased pastors are eligible to receive benefits, provided their deceased spouse served as a “Pastor-in-Charge” in the A.M.E. Zion Church for a minimum of ten (10) years.

QUESTION:  How do I apply for Relief benefits?  
ANSWER:   Contact the office of Zion Benefits Services (ZBS) and request that an Application for Ministerial Relief Benefits be sent to you via email, fax or postal mail.

QUESTION:  When do I start receiving benefits?
ANSWER:  If approved, payments start within thirty (30) days after receipt of completed application with all related documentation.  Benefits for spouses of deceased bishops start one (1) year after date of bishops' death and within thirty (30) days after receipt of completed application with all related documentation. 

QUESTION:  How much will I receive? 
ANSWER:  Currently, qualified spouses of deceased pastors receive $720.00 per year and spouses of deceased bishops receive and annual amount of $3,000.00.  

QUESTION:  How will I receive my benefit payments and how often will they be sent to me?
ANSWER:  Payments will be directly deposited to recipients’ personal checking or savings accounts between the 15th and the 20th of every month.  Persons who choose to receive checks will receive benefit payments on a quarterly basis.

QUESTION:  How long will I be eligible to receive Relief benefits.
ANSWER:  Payment of Ministerial Relief benefits ends after five (5) years.  Benefits will be terminated before five (5) years if you remarry or leave The African Methodist Episcopal Zion Church. 
